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Labor Day Holiday Plan

Please see listed below the train operating plan for the upcoming Labor Day Holiday.

Most Pacer Stacktrain services with a cutoff on Monday, 9/4 will be consolidated with
other services and/or annulled due to low volumes on the holiday.

Most Pacer Stacktrain services with an availability on Monday, 9/4 will be delayed up to
24 hours and made available on Tuesday, 9/5.

All trains currently en-route over the holiday weekend on the UPRR and CSX are
planned to continue to operate to destination predicated on crew availability.

Exceptions :

The eastbound program from Global Gateway North and Global Gateway South will
operate as normal, pending vessel arrivals.

Most Intermodal terminals on the UPRR and CSX networks will be closed for the Labor
Day Holiday.  Chicago will be the exception and will operate as normal depending upon
gate activities.

Kearny will be closed on Monday for the holiday.

The CNRR will have limited terminal operations on Monday, 9/4 and operate as normal
on Tuesday, 9/5.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have any questions
regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or Sales Representative for
Pacer Stacktrain.
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